
To all Headteachers of Schools with 
Sixth Forms 

 
 
 

Higher Education Student Support 
Making it Clear 

 
 

 
Do you have sixth form students who would like advice and information about 
financial support for Higher Education? 
 
The Student Support Department is offering to provide guidance and practical 
assistance. 
 
Experienced members of our Team are available to come and give a talk with 
visual aids (for about 25 minutes) followed by a question and answer session 
for groups of students applying for or considering entry to higher education.  
This would be backed up with examples of the forms used and the information 
required. 
 
Our aim is to make the process as simple and straightforward as possible by 
providing clear guidance about financial help available to Higher Education 
students and how to obtain it, based on the most up to date information which 
is available. 
 
We are offering this service between 3rd February and 14th March 2003 to 
coincide as closely as possible with the period when students applying for 
entry in 2003 will be receiving and filling in their financial support application 
forms.  It is expected that supplies of forms will be distributed to schools and 
colleges in early February as usual. 
 
If you would like more information please call on 01603 222439 and ask for 
Miss Jay or e-mail studentsupport.edu@norfolk.gov.uk. 
 
As in previous years we would also welcome the opportunity to talk to parents 
at Higher Education Seminars and similar events later in the year. 
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